
RE: Electronic Engine Controls 

 

 

Mike,  

 

        Had the opportunity to sit in couple days with instructors Brian R and Mark O on above class (I'm 
weak in electronics).  Having had the opportunity to instruct in the past, I just wanted to pass on how 
impressed I was with their knowledge, delivery, and professionalism during their instruction.  
        More importantly; in our "sidebar" discussions, you can see their passion for their field and ideas 
exploding on how to continue improving the courses. Certainly the mark of a program that isn't 
complacent and charging forward. Be assured I will spread the word to our contractors.  
 

 

Semper Fi,  
 

Jason Zeibert  
Region Manager  
Joliet/Hammond  
www.pattenind.com 


